

Mr. Hatton's Newsletter

23rd June 2017



@RobyParkSchool



Attendance and Punctuality - up to Friday 23rd June

	Attendance	Number of lates this week
Nursery	90%	6
Reception	86%	5
Year 1	93%	11
Year 2	92%	5
Year 3	97%	18
Year 4	95%	16
Year 5	92%	10
Year 6	96%	13





Celebrating our gifts, talents and achievements:





Behaviour of the Week		Work of the Week		House Point Update
Nursery	Jack H.	Nursery	Corey J.	Mars:1617
Reception	Penny D.	Reception	Amjithan R.	
Year 1 Year 2	Mason P. Daniel F.	Year 1 Year 2	Daniel M. Harry D.	Neptune:1410
Year 3	Mia B.	Year 3	Mia H.	Jupiter:1541
Year 4	Paul B.	Year 4	Whole Class.	
Year 5	Tyler B.	Year 5	Ruby-Lea T.	Venus:1471
Year 6	Laila A.	Year 6	John-Paul K.	

Party Box Picnic:

After a week of glorious weather, we enjoyed a fun party box picnic lunch outside on Wednesday - just before the heavens opened! It didn't spoil our fun and the children thoroughly enjoyed the picnic and the lovely atmosphere was a pleasure to be part of!



Y4 Class Assembly:

Well done to our Year 4 pupils who performed a wonderful class assembly based on the theme of Cats. They sung, danced, performed poetry and shared lots of interesting cat facts.



Class Trips:

Next week sees the start of some of our end of year trips. Y6 will be visiting Chill Factore on Monday, Y1 are off to Underwater Street on Tuesday and Y2 will be spending a morning at the Philharmonic Hall on Wednesday. Information has been sent out to families prior to these trips – please ensure pupils are on time, suitably dressed and have a lunch if necessary.



Zoe's Place Fundraiser:

You will be receiving a letter early next week about details of a fundraising activity that the Roby Park school community will be getting involved with to support the amazing work of Zoe's Place. As always, I am sure the support and generosity of our families and staff will make a huge difference to a very worthy cause.



Attendance Bike Prize Winners Draw:

We will be drawing the winners of the Attendance Bike Challenge in assembly next Friday. A winner will be chosen from Early Years (Nursery or Reception), KS1 (Years 1 or 2) or KS2 (Years 3, 4, 5 or 6). Each winner will choose a brand new bike and helmet from Smyths Toys.



